Embassy of Japan
Bratislava, Slovak Republic

PaedDr. Milo§ Viglassky
Author of the Project

Ul Jesenského 35

96501 Ziar nad Hronom

October 15, 2019
Dear Mr. Viglassky,

Concerning your request to the Embassy of Japan dated October 19, 2019, I have the pleasure
to inform you that the Embassy has decided to permit you to use our Embassy’s name on the
event called “ORIGAMI — ORIZURU 2020 REMIND”, which will be organised by Leisure
Time Centre Ziar nad Hronom and held in the city from November 2019 till April 2020.

Note:
Organiser will be required to keep the Embassy informed on the progress of the event,
especially in the case of changes of venue, date etc. or outright cancellation. After completion

of the event, organisers will be asked to provide Embassy with a short report.

Yours sincerely,

Second Secretary

Embassy of Japan in the Slovak Republic



